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To:  All Greeneville Employees 
From:  Human Resources 
Re:  Fender’s Farm Picnic Cancelled  
Date: October 4, 2024 
 
 

Hello Team,  

Unfortunately, the Annual Picnic at Fender’s Farm on Saturday is cancelled.   

Like many in the area, Fender’s Farm also experienced damage and will not be 
able to accommodate our group this year.  We will be looking for a suitable 
alternative in the coming weeks.   

We apologize for any inconvenience that this causes.  Most of the tickets 
reserved on Eventbrite were free, but if you did purchase additional tickets, 
please contact Tonya in HR to get a refund.  

Thank you for everything that you do!  We appreciate you.  

 

 
 
 


